
Dear Patients of Fairfield Dental Arts, 

As always, we are committed to providing a safe environment in which all your oral health needs 
can be taken care while feeling comfortable and secure. Your wellbeing, and our collective 
wellbeing remains our top priority as we deal with the risks surrounding COVID-19. 

In light of current events and to continue to do our part to help flatten the curve, we will continue 
to see emergency only appointments until further notice as recommended by the Connecticut 
State Dental Association. 

Our emergency hours will be Monday through Friday 9am to 3pm by appointment only. Our 
phone lines will remain open. In the event you experience a dental emergency, please do not 
hesitate to call and schedule an appointment at 203-254-3780. Please let our office staff know if 
you or anyone in your family has been experiencing flu-like symptoms. 

We remain dedicated to providing you the very best care. We will continue to fulfill this promise 
and be there for our community throughout this challenging time. We all have roles to play in 
limiting the spread of COVID-19 and we are certain that together, we will get through this as 
one. Please continue to take care of yourselves and keep looking out for one another. 

Stay healthy, stay safe, stay positive! 

Dr. Iaropoli, Dr. Donahue, Dr. Forella, and the rest of the team at Fairfield Dental Arts 

 


